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MEMO 
 

TO:  Community Pool Advisory Committee 

FROM: Olivia Lemen, Recreation Manager 

DATE: November 8, 2012  

SUBJECT: Final Pool Usage for 2012 
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The pool season was dramatically extended this season, allowing us to gather 
data for these later months.  This data collected during the pre- and post- 
seasons will be critical data as we continue to explore the viability of expanding 
the pool season indefinitely.  Both these pre- and post- seasons were subsidized 
by outside sources and this is not a sustainable option long term.  These unique 
opportunities allow us the opportunity to explore how committed the community is 
to utilize the pool during the non-peak swimming seasons.  Attached is the raw 
attendance data collected from POS staff.  Unfortunately, June 2012 has gone 
missing and is not available but staff suggested that July and June were similar 
months.  If the program is blank, it is because the data was not collected for that 
day.  If there is an “X” in the box, then that program was not offered on that day.     
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1) April – October 2012 Daily Attendance (missing June) 
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